
From: Soura, Christian
To: Walker, Madison <MadisonWalker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/18/2012 5:50:56 PM
Subject: RE: PEBA Salary

                Do you have a number I can call John Finan on?  Thanks.

CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Walker, Madison 

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2012 11:22 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: PEBA Salary
 
Agency Head Salary Review Committee approved Bill Blume’s salary as the PEBA Director for $140,000.
 
Thanks,
 
Madison Walker
Director of Boards and Commissions
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
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